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      Re: Natural Energy Utility Corporation 
       Case No. 2021-00122 

       
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

 
 Natural Energy Utility Corporation (NEUC) submits its current quarterly Gas 

Cost Recovery application.  Pursuant to the Order dated March 31, 2021, the GCR was 
suspended until September 2, 2021.  NEUC proposes to place the current GCR rate into 
effect October 1, 2021, subject to Commission approval.   

 
 Also included is the GCR calculation for the period July 2021 to September 2021, 

which shows the change in gas costs during the suspension period.   
 
 If you have any questions about this filing, please contact me. 
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Attorney for NEUC 

mailto:jnhughes@johnnhughespsc.comt

